
PUBLIC WATER SUPPLY DISTRICT NO. 12 

JACKSON COUNTY 

Posted: January 7, 2025 
10:00 AM 

304 North Ranson Road 
Greenwood, Missouri 64034 

(816) 537-6856 

NOTICE OF OPEN MEETING 
Regular 

Postponement 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Directors of Public Water Supply District #12 of Jackson 
County, Missouri have postponed the regular open meeting on Tuesday, January 7, 2025, at 7:00 
PM at the District office at 304 N. Ranson Rd., Greenwood, Missouri. 

The meeting has been rescheduled for Tuesday, January 14, 2025 at 7:00 pm at the District 
office at 304 N Ranson Rd., Greenwood MO. An Agenda for the meeting will be posted in 
accordance with RSMo.610.020(2). 

Representatives of the news media may obtain copies of this notice by contacting: 

Vickie J. McLaughlin 
District Manager/Clerk 

Public Water Supply District # 12 
of Jackson County, Missouri 

304 N. Ranson Rd. 
Greenwood, MO 64034 

(816)537-6856 


